
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 8, 2011 

  

Dennis Rosen 

Chairman 

New York State Liquor Authority  

84 Holland Avenue, 2nd floor, A-Wing  

Albany, NY 12208 

  

Re:  Don Antonio Restaurant LLC d/b/a Don Antonio Restaurant  

309 West 50
th
 Street 

  

Dear Chairman Rosen:  

  

Manhattan Community Board 4 (MCB4) recommends denial of a new on premises liquor license 

to Don Antonio Restaurant LLC d/b/a Don Antonio Restaurant, unless the following 

stipulations, agreed to by the applicant, are part of the method of operation for this establishment 

with a capacity of 70, with 46 seats and 20 tables with one stand up bar with 12 seats, as follows:  

  

 Hours of operation will be Noon – Midnight Sundays through Thursdays and Noon – 
1:00 a.m. Fridays and Saturday  

 Establishment will have sidewalks cleaned after trash collection 

 If delivery bikes will be used applicant will work with CB4 TRANS Committee for bike 

rack.  

 

A signed copy of the stipulations and community agreements is enclosed. This application is for 

a new on premises liquor license to be used at a restaurant located at 309 West 50th Street, New 

York. 
 

Sincerely, 

   [signed 9/8/11]                          [signed 9/8/11] 

Corey Johnson 

Chair 

Manhattan Community Board 

Paul Seres 

Co-Chair 

Business License & Permits 

Committee  

Lisa Daglian 

Co-Chair 

Business License & Permits 

Committee  
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